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24th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception Places September 2023 
 
You would have received notification from West Sussex County Council admissions department recently 
informing you that a place has been offered for your child to start in Reception at Gossops Green 
Primary School for September 2023.  I would like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome you to our 
school.  Gossops Green is a friendly, caring school with high expectations for all our pupils.  We aim to 
provide, in our 3-form entry school, a lively, creative curriculum to challenge and motivate our pupils 
through a range of exciting learning opportunities both within and outside of the classroom.  
 
Please can you complete and return the attached form to us, along with your council tax and proof of 
legal name evidence (if you would like a paper copy of the acceptance form, you can either collect one 
from the office, or we can pop one in the post). This can be returned by post or as a scanned copy by 
email to office@gossopsgreen.org.uk or by dropping it into the school office on weekdays, between 9am 
and 3pm.   
 
We will be in touch in the near future with arrangements for visiting our school and Reception during 
the second half of summer term.  In the meantime, please make sure that you include an up-to-date 
email address on the form, as this is how we will set up our Reception communication App throughout 
next year and the most likely way we will contact you in the future.   Please feel free to look at our 
website to get a flavour of the school or follow us on Twitter (@GossopsGreenTCT). 
 
I am looking forward to meeting and working with you over the coming years, ensuring your child is 
happy in school, making new friends, learning exciting new things and developing into a successful 
young person.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Mrs S Dunne 
Principal 
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